Group Registration and Information for Students and Parents New to LWSD.
This is a group registration for new 7th, 8th and 9th grade students and parents on August 23rd from 10-11AM. This is for students not already registered at Inglewood for the 2011-2012 school year. Please call the registrar, Kathy Dorsey at 425-936-2360 for more information.
This is only for students and parents who have moved over the summer into the Inglewood attendance area or coming from a private school. This is not for students who attended Alcott, Blackwell, Carson, Smith, Mead, or McAuliffe elementary schools.  This is only for new students in the Lake Washington School District, or who have moved from another part of the district and have not registered for classes at Inglewood.

